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PILOT’S MEDICAL & PATHOLOGICAL INFORMATION 
Jason Aguilera 
Air Safety Investigator 
Central Region  
 
The Clark County Coroner responded to the accident scene and due to the fragmented nature of 
the human remains, collected the remains, and determined the cause of death as blunt force 
trauma to the entire body for all the individuals aboard the airplane.  
 
No specimens were provided for toxicological testing. 
 
A review of medical information on-file with the Federal Aviation Administration revealed that 
the pilot’s last application for medical certificate occurred on March 15, 2018. On the medical 
application, the pilot reported no current medical conditions and no prescribed medications. 
There were no concerns reported by the airman, and no significant issues identified by the 
Aviation Medical Examiner. The pilot was issued a First Class Medical Certificate with the 
limitation “must wear corrective lenses.” 
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